Konrad Jackson

From: Craig Compeau [craig@compeaus.com]
Sent: Friday, March 11, 2011 9:07 AM

To: Konrad Jackson

Subject: HB155 Support

My name is Craig Compeau and I strongly support HB155. As a lifelong Alaskan, business
owner, and road service commissioner for the past 20+ years, I see the need to control costs
on the smaller, less technical jobs that we often require for maintenance and upkeep of our
subdivision.

HB155 would go a long way to improve this situation, and allow for more repairs of this type
that are often needed to improve our area roads, ditches, etc.

Craig Compeau
375 Parkland Drive
Fairbanks, Ak. 99712



